Sun County Panthers/Windsor Jr Spitfires Amalgamation

For Release October 22" 2024

The landscape of hockey is constantly changing and evolving. Programming opportunities need to stay
current to provide the best options available to players of all levels to ensure the best experience
possible for players in the area.

In evaluating registration trends, tryout numbers, opportunities outside of AAA programming, ice
capacity, rezoning of boundaries and a demographic shift, this brings us an opportunity for change that
will best suit the needs of local players moving forward.

At this time, we are excited to announce that the Sun County Panthers AAA Minor Hockey Organization
and the Windsor Jr. Spitfires AAA Organization are exploring a merger between the two AAA centres.

Both organizations feel that is the right move for hockey in this area. With that said, we understand that
this is a large shift in the AAA Zone for players and their families. We acknowledge that there will be
many questions and concerns, and we are here to help our hockey families navigate this potential merge.

Below is a schedule for information sessions that we encourage all parents to attend so we can answer
your questions.

Monday October 28 Tuesday October 30"
U10 5-6 ul2 6-7

ulile-7 U16 7:30-8:30 pm
U13 7:30-8:30 U15 8:30-9:30 pm
U14 8:30-9:30

We will have an Open Forum Meeting on Monday, November 12" from 7-9

All meetings will take place in the Fred Baldwill boardroom at the CPA arena. We look forward to the
opportunity to meet with you all

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email windsorsuncountyaaa@gmail.com

Yours in Hockey,

Winsor Zone AAA Board of Directors



